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  Issue No. 12

NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE  



         PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

November 30, 2004

THE CATCHING UP OF WAGES IS VITAL

The Quebec Institute of Statistics is making public today, November 30, the results of its comparison of our wages and of our global remuneration in relation to other Québec categories of workers. Let’s remember that for this comparison to be fair it must be compiled using data from businesses having more than 200 employees.

Furthermore, when referring to global remuneration, one must consider, in addition to wages, other benefits such as sick days, statutory holidays, vacation time, pension plan, etc.

The report from the Quebec Institute of Statistics reveals that our wages are lagging behind by 12.1% and our global remuneration is lagging behind by 7,6% when compared to all the other Québec salaried employees.

When compared with only the Québec private sector, we are nonetheless behind by 12.3% at the wage level and 3.5% for global remuneration.

These statistics compiled by a government organization is confirming what we consider to be

a top priority on our list during the next negotiation:  Our wages.
Claude Turcotte,

Secretary General

It is your responsibility to photocopy and circulate this document…
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